
Please join us as we unveil our community art sculpture, our
new school video and amazing photos! 

14th November 2023 
2.45pm 

The children will have a special performance to share with
you also! 

Please RSVP by emailing LWPoffice@watschools.org.uk 

  You are invited!
Come and join us to celebrate our opening 

and the start of our exciting educational journey!


